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call me, I'm an Enroute distributor,
let's talk and see what application
you are going to use the CAD/CAM
software piece to run Multicam for.
Know - it's confidential! P. L.
Elzeviris Thanks. Is this an
anonymous call?Intended for
registered users, so you should only
deal with an authorized contact
person. How can I help? If you have
a real opportunity, we want to see
your work through our website. If
not, you can attach files to the
email, we can ask you for technical
specifications or a demoscene to see
what the problem is. [â€¦] Write us
a text: "Hi" I recently filed my
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first patent and... [Write more!]
Let me start with your name and the
main parameters of your device, so
that we can assess what you mean by
your equipment, request
specifications and measure the
performance of your modes. You can
start filling out the form right
now. Depending on what the support
service answers, we will look at
what to offer you. We want to see
real results if they are successful.
We won't talk to you about programs
because we won't encourage them. We
will check your inbox every five
minutes to make sure we are
receiving new emails. If you wish,
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we will contact you again for
discussions and demonstration of our
capabilities. Sincerely. Maksim,
Patent Research/Product Innovation
Specialists [Customer: translation
by Evan] Once you submit your
application, an Industrial and
Patent Innovation Marketing
Specialist will contact you and ask
you to confirm your mailing address
and your special technical and other
details. He will also ask you to
verify your name so that he can
submit your documents. After that,
you will be able to contact a
professional patent lawyer to
discuss all issues related to your
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invention. Data processing will take
place within one month. Please
evaluate the possibility of applying
your technology in various
industries. This will help us
analyze your technology and as a
result you will be able to make your
choice. Code approval You might be
surprised,
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